Skagit County Farm Bureau

This major change in water reclassification needs a full analysis of scientific data to show the need
for the change; impacts to farms, ranches, forest practices and private property; all the costs to
implement, monitor, enforce and economic hardships due to management restrictions. It would be
good to see a true cost/benefit analysis and the Dept. of Ecology be open and transparent for honest
discussion and decision making.



